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19 February 2025 

 
Dear Resident, 
 
I am writing in relation to the Drombeg Solar Farm project and the upcoming construction 
program. 
 
The delivery of the majority of the solar panels, support structures and associated 
materials has commenced and will last for approximately two months. Subsequent to this, 
the number of traffic movements will decrease considerably and will consist of primarily 
construction personnel and small deliveries etc. The proposed completion date for the 
project is Q4 2025. 
 
We are conscious of the impact these deliveries are having both in terms of damage 
caused to the road and difficulty navigating what is essentially a single lane 
carriageway.  Our solar contractor will strive to maintain good road manners for all traffic 
connected with our site and liaise with Kerry County Council to get the necessary permits 
to periodically carry out repair works on the roadway. 
 
If you have any issues or would like to discuss the project, please contact me on (086) 167 
7977 or via email at esbsolarfarms@esb.ie.  
 
Regards, 
 
Sean Moroney 
Community Liaison Officer, ESB Asset Development 
 

 
 
 


